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Second year students
competed in the International
Competition in Nashville,
TN in June of 2022. Pictured
right to left: Danny
Gutierrez, Katelyn Davis,
Shelby West, Karan Burns,
Madison Richardson, Kenai
Williamson, Misty Lacefield,
and Malcolm Oliver.  Karan
really finished up strong.

HOSA Competition
 in Nashville 

Ms. Burns has had many students go on to serve in the
medical fields, especially attending NWCC.

The link to health sciences at NWCC is:
https://www.northwestms.edu/programs/healthsciences

Further your education in
the Health Science Fields
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Karan burns had taught Health
Sciences at the CTC for 26 years - until
May of 2022- when she decided to
retire.  A reception in her honor was
held at the CTC and was attended by
family, coworkers and former students.

Gary Brooks, RN, is the new
Health Sciences teacher at
CTC.  After 26 years of
teaching, Karan Burns
retired at the end of last
year.  Mr. Brooks has
worked as an RN in many
different capacities and will
make a wonderful addition
to the staff.

New 
CTC Health Sciences teacher


